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Ham Close Regeneration: 31 July 2023 Closure of Car Parks  
 

Following Richmond Council’s planning approval for the Ham Close Regeneration, 

we are now preparing for the first phase of construction.  The car parks by Hornby, 

Newman and Hatch House will be permanently closed from the 31 July 2023. See 

the blue area enclosed in the map below.   

 

 
 

We ask that anyone using these car parks finds alternate parking arrangements. 

Further details will be included in the May edition of the newsletter.  For more 

information, please visit www.hamclose.co.uk or www.hamcloseconsultation.co.uk 

 

Considering the closure of the car parks, we would appreciate information 

regarding any vehicles regularly parked at Ham Close. This will enable us to 

http://www.hamclose.co.uk/
http://www.hamcloseconsultation.co.uk/


 

 

contact anyone whose vehicle remains in either of the above-mentioned car 

parks.  We will also be able to ensure that the remaining parking areas are 

available exclusively for Ham Close customers.  Cars left in either car park after 31 

July 2023 will be removed, with the cost charged to its owner.  

 

 

Please state your vehicle(s) details below:  
 

Address…………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Registration Number …………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Make and Model ………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Colour ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

If you own another vehicle which you park at Ham Close, please complete the 

below:  

 

Registration Number …………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Make and Model ………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Colour ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Please remember that it is a breach of your tenancy to have an unroadworthy (no 

valid Tax or MOT, SORN or uninsured) vehicle on RHP land. If an unroadworthy/ 

abandoned vehicle is reported on RHP, we have the right to remove it.  

 

Please complete and return this form in the enclosed pre-paid envelope. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

Raj Kayani  

Anti-Social Behaviour Administrator, RHP  


